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Cynnig were delighted to welcome Jane Harris, 

trust administrator for the Morgan Foundation, 

to their offices in Denbigh.  

The reason for Jane’s visit was to present a 

cheque from The Morgan  

Foundation to Cynnig for £65,000 in support of 

its activity project. 
 

Cynnig is a ‘not for profit’ company that pro-

vides support workers and organises activities 

 for adults with learning difficulties, autism, 

mental health difficulties and brain injuries. 
 

The activities Cynnig provide are designed to 

promote independence and improve life skills, 

build confidence and encourage physical and 

mental wellbeing. Vulnerable adults often  

experience feelings of social isolation, the 

Cynnig activities project provides various  

opportunities for participants to meet and make 

new friends and participate more  

fully in their community.  

Manager, Nathan Jones commented 

“since our project started in 2010 our 

activities have genuinely made a sig-

nificant difference to the lives and 

wellbeing of so many vulnerable 

adults. We have witnessed a great 

amount of personal development in 

many people and when our project is 

recognised by funders such as the Mor-

gan Foundation it really drives us for-

ward towards helping our participants 

to achieve bigger and better things”.    

CYNNIG FUNDING NEWS! 

Cynnig would like to extend  

their thanks to  

The Morgan Foundation  

for their generous support. 
 

The money from The Morgan 

Foundation will help Cynnig to 

continue to  

provide stimulating activities for 

vulnerable adults in Denbighshire 

and neighbouring counties over 

the next three years.  
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